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It is proposed to establish a Memorial to the late Dr.

P. C. MacGrej?or, for many years headmaster of the Almonte
Hiuh School, and the undersitjned have forn.ed tnemselves

into a committee to assist in this worthy undertakinK-

Dr. MacGrej»or'8 loyalty to his work and his devotion to

the interests of all who came under his care during all these

years are too well and too widely known to need any men-
'ion here. We believe that there are hundreds among his

former pupils who will welcome the opportunity to assist in

the est:ihlishment of an enduring anu appropriate tribut to

his useful life and great services.

There is no doubt that the rtiost fittmg tribute to Dr.

MacGregor's memory, the tribute he himself would most
appreciate, if he were still with us, would be a scholarship,

to be known as the "P. C. MacGregor Mei..;-rial Scholar-

ship," open to pupils of the Almonte High School, available

to assist in sending some promis.ng and deserving student

to college. As Dr. MacGregor's interest in Queen'i Uni-

versity was second only to his intereFt in the Almonte
High School, it is proposed that this scholarship be a

Matriculation Scholarship for Queen's University, unless a
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